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Walk on Country inspires arts program  
As part of the arts consultation for the 
redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, the project 
team joined clinical representatives from 
Liverpool Hospital to participate in a  
‘Walk on Country’ event held at Sandy Point 
Community Centre. 

Leaders from the Gandangara Local Aboriginal 
Land Council took the team on a journey through 
Aboriginal history, culture and to various places 
along the Georges River – including a bushwalk 
on country, participating in a yarning circle, a 
smoking ceremony, and eating delicious damper! 

The team gained an understanding of the stories 

and heritage of the land from the local Aboriginal 
community as part of the consultation for the 
Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct arts 
program. 

Redevelopment Director Karinn Marrone said the 
event was a great day and a fantastic opportunity 
to experience the Aboriginal culture of the region. 

 “Thank you to the District’s Aboriginal Services 
Deputy Director Karen Beetson and the 
Gandangara Local Aboriginal Land Council for 
sharing their culture and history with us in this 
important event.” 

More photos on page 3! 
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Construction news 

Our new emergency 
theatre was recently 

commissioned 
delivering the latest 

advanced technology 
to Liverpool Hospital 

Now that we’ve reached the highest point in 
construction, fit out works have begun inside the 
new building including walls going up and key 
services installed for each of the departments. 

The project team has begun taking staff on 
familiarisation walks which include visiting their 
future work spaces.  The Pathology Department 
team members were taken through their future 
space which will be located in the new building. 
We look forward to sharing our progress in 
coming months. 

Engaging with local communities 
Members from the Vietnamese Women’s 
Association heard about the exciting project from 
one of our valued hospital staff members 
Registered Nurse Binh Tran from the Neurology 
Department who presented in Vietnamese.  

The group was able to ask a variety of questions 
including where the new main entrance will be 
and what new departments were being built.  
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